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LAST MINUTE TOY STORE REGISTRATION BEGINS THURSDAY 

Online registration opens Thursday at 9 a.m. and runs through December 9 

 

NASHVILLE, Tenn. - Nashville-Davidson County Sheriff Daron Hall announced Thursday the 

Davidson County Sheriff’s Office (DCSO) is, once again, partnering with the Last Minute Toy 

Store (LMTS). Online registration at www.lastminutetoystore.com begins Thursday, 9 a.m., and 

ends December 9. This service is provided for Davidson County residents who are not receiving 

assistance from any other charitable organization during the holidays.  

 

The program provides new toys, stocking stuffers, books, board games, and sports equipment to 

families in need. Additionally, it provides gift cards for teens and relies on volunteers to keep 

operations running smoothly. The LMTS has served the Nashville community since 1993.  

 

Nashville Sheriff Daron Hall says, “We are excited about our continued partnership with the Last 

Minute Toy Store and anticipate serving around 6,000 Nashville children which would not be 

possible without the community’s generosity.”  

 

Sheriff’s office volunteers will operate a drive-through toy drop-off and will accept $20 gift 

cards for teens at the DCSO Service Center, 5117 Harding Place, on the following dates; 

  December 10, 9 a.m. – 3 p.m. 

  December 11, 1 p.m. – 5 p.m. 

  December 12 – 15, 10 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

Donations can also be dropped off at any DCSO location throughout the city.  

 

For families who register online, the LMTS will be held at the DCSO Service Center; 

December 16 & 17, 10 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

                 December 18, 1 p.m. – 5 p.m. 

                December 19, 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. 

 

To register, volunteer, or to donate online, please visit www.lastminutetoystore.com. 
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